
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gathering Ms. Wanda F. White,     

Liturgist 

Greeting 

  

Prayer   

                                                                                

Scripture           John 20:19-29  

 

Music                                                                       

           

Sermon                     Divine Connection 

                    

Music 

  

Tithes and Offering  

  

Benediction  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  The Finance Committee and the Mission Team 

 would like to sincerely thank you for your                                      
 generous Lenten donation.  Cumberland Cares,  
 Food Bank and our local missions will benefit 
 greatly. 
  

The 2021 Pledge Covenant Forms are now                  
available.  Please see an usher or come by the  church 
office to receive your copy.   

  
Birthday Rally 2021 is in full swing!                        

Apportionment for Cumberland this year is $29,151.00.  

Each birthday team is asked to raise or donate $2,429.25. 

Since we are off to a late start, the 1st quarter (Jan. Feb. 
and Mar.) will have until June 30th to make a final report. 
The other months will report at the end of their quarter. 
We realize that we have a lot going on.  But, with God’s 
help, we will meet our goal for apportionment.  

  
 Contact the church office if you would like to  

 have communion. 
  
 Remember our sick and shut in and keep them        
 in your thoughts and prayers. 
  
 The Cumberland Communication/Media Team  
 is still accepting donations to enhance our                            
 service.  Thank you for all you have done for                
 Cumberland and will continue to do. 
 

 
 

The sympathy of Brother Frederick and congregation is 
extended to Mr. Lucius Perkins and family on the       
death of his cousin, Larry Johnson.  Funeral services                 
were held Wed. April 7, 2021. 

 
  

  

  

 Church Office Hours:    

 Monday-Thursday           10:00am-2:00pm 

  

 Church Telephone Number:   (843) 662-2904 

  

 Church Fax Number:              (843) 662-6663 

  

 Website:    www.cumberlandumcflorence.org 

  

 Email:             cumberlandsec@bellsouth.net 

  

 Visit us on Facebook:  

 Cumberland United Methodist Church 

                                                                

 Pastoral Care Contact:   

 Rev. Dr. Frederick Yebuah 

 (803) 662-4525 

 fnyebuah@umcsc.org 

  

 Park and Praise Service 

 Free Conference Call Dial In:  (720) 740-9744 

     Access Code:  1722291 

 Radio Station:  89.5 FM 

  


